
 

PAC – Principal’s Advisory Council 
Monday, February 25, 2019 

Minutes (revised) 
 

Attendees: 
 Richard Martinez, Principal    Reyna Cartagena, PAC Chair/Parent 
 Julett Denton, Parent     Bill Bimber, Teacher  

Allison Young, Teacher     Cedric Cliatt, Jr., Student   
Catherine Zachman, Parent    Toni Dingley, Teacher 
Dan Bredbenner, Teacher 
 
 
Welcome 

• PAC Chair Reyna Cartagena welcomed all attendees. 
 
 Update on SACI Information 

• Mrs. Cartagena announced the Best  Practices Conference to be held at FPHS on 2/14/19 
 

 Principal Martinez’ Report 
• Principal Martinez provided information regarding the budget, new staff, student population, graduation, and 

projections. 
 

Update on PAC By-Laws 
• Mrs. Cartagena shared suggested revisions given meeting with Mr.  Martinez and Ms. Soltis. 
• Additional suggestions were made by attendees and to be added for review at next meeting. 

 
Open Chair 

• A parent shared concern regarding teachers not providing tests to students. This was discussed among 
attendees, with teachers explaining that they are constrained by State regulations in some cases.  

• Mr. Martinez advised that he will take the concern back to the relevant Department Chair.  
 

Concluding Remarks & Adjournment 
• Members were asked to review By-Laws for any final recommendations in time for the next meeting.  

 
 

** Remaining FPHS PAC Meeting Dates** 
7pm, Library 

 
3/25/19 
5/20/19 

 


